
 

 

  Summer Term       21st May  2021 
secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk 

 
John 10:10 Live life in all it’s fullness 



 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Five more donated laptops came to us last 
week thanks to Business to School and BBC 
Making a difference campaign! 

BBC - Make a Difference  
 

 
Check out our latest Reading 
Newsletter here:  
https://
www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/
wp-content/uploads/2021/05/
Summer-reading-News-
2021.pdf 

 
 
Next week is Take one Picture 
week a whole week inspired by 
Bathing at Asnieres by George 
Seurat . Every child in the 
school will study this following 
the National Gallery  project .  
 
 

 

Stay well and stay safe.     

Liz Savage   Headteacher   

This week  
Theo’s  Garden  Show Racism the red card 

Seed Sale 

Pages for Parents   Children’s pages   

St Francis and St Clare   Attendance   

Rainbow & Owl 

Term Dates and  upcoming dates  Items needed 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/3yrtgmkfHBbsXfQfYkJp7CF/make-a-difference
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Summer-reading-News-2021.pdf
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Theo’s Garden 

 

 

 

   

Over the last couple of weeks, our school has had the pleasure of watching  our Mary’s 

garden turn into Theo’s garden. It has been amazing to watch it transform; the amount 

of progress we have seen has been outstanding. Year 6 have been photographing the 

progress. Kingsland Landscaping are completing the project and are always happy to an-

swer our questions! 

We have been decorating our rocks and pebbles and placing them at the front of the 

school to be placed into the final garden. All of these have been decorated with pride 

and care and show our values. When this is finished we hope that this will be a place of 

quiet reflection to help us enjoy and be at peace with nature. We know that we will take 

care of this wonderous space.   More in a few weeks. Sofia, Jasmine and Emily Y6 



 

 

 

 

 

If you would like your child to take part, take a look at the rules and categories and get your 

creative juices going. You can find further information on the following website https://

www.theredcard.org/competitions and don’t forget to send in your pieces by Thursday 27th 

May 2021. We will have time to complete in school as well! 
 

https://www.theredcard.org/competitions
https://www.theredcard.org/competitions


 

 

School Council  
Our Pupil Governors play an important role in our school. 

We follow and promote the 
core British Value of  democ-
racy which means that, at 
the start of  each year, we 
hold a whole school elec-
tion. Each and every class is 
able to propose candidates. 
Every candidate has an op-
portunity to campaign and 
outline their manifesto for 
what they will bring to the 
children's governing body. 

The elected Council (2 mem-
bers from each year) meet 
regularly through each term 
sharing ideas collected from 
their class with an aim to im-
prove our school. The staff  
representative on the coun-
cil encourages the Pupil 
Governors to feedback any 
ideas to our school senior 
leadership team, the school 
governors and the rest of  
the school through assem-
bly. Many ideas from the 
School Council have been 

used and are very popular and/or helpful – 
and as a result our outside grounds contin-
ue to get better. 

These representatives will stay on roll ( bar 
Year 6  leavers) until new elections in No-
vember 2021.  

 

Year Class Name of Child 

Year 1 Stonechats Dolcie  

Year 1 Whinchats Rory  

Year 2 Canaries Madelyn 

Year 2 Yellowhammers Keerthana 

Year 3 Parakeets Connie  

Year 3 Greenjays Olly  L 

Year 4 Macaws Isabella  

Year 4 Kingfishers Hayden  

Year 5 Mockingbirds Lily-May  
Mylo  

Year 5 Peacocks Jenson  
Daniel  

Year 6 Sabrewings Sienna  
Annabelle   
Charlie 

Year 6 Sunbirds Reagan   

Stanley  
Demi 



 

 



 

 

   
 

 



 

 

Pages for Parents 
 

Questions to Ask Your Kid About Their Day  

A fabulous read!  

| POPSUGAR UK Parenting  

 

We recommend you  download the new 

NOS app for 

parents   

 

App store link 

 

Google store link   

https://www.popsugar.co.uk/parenting/photo-gallery/45088890/image/45088882/Questions-kid-answer-end-long-school-day?utm_medium=redirect&utm_campaign=US:GB&utm_source=apple.news
https://www.popsugar.co.uk/parenting/photo-gallery/45088890/image/45088882/Questions-kid-answer-end-long-school-day?utm_medium=redirect&utm_campaign=US:GB&utm_source=apple.news
https://www.popsugar.co.uk/parenting/photo-gallery/45088890/image/45088882/Questions-kid-answer-end-long-school-day?utm_medium=redirect&utm_campaign=US:GB&utm_source=apple.news
https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/national-online-safety/id1530342372?utm_source=Parentkind&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=12376978_National%20Online%20Safety%20solus%20May&dm_i=14X9,7DA4Y,ULTN67,TWRPY,1
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=uk.co.nationaleducationgroup.nos&utm_source=Parentkind&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=12376978_National%20Online%20Safety%20solus%20May&dm_i=14X9,7DA4Y,ULTN67,TWRPZ,1


 

 

Online Workshops 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
You will be expected to attend all sessions of your chosen course which will be delivered via 
Zoom. 
 
If you would like to book a space, would like to go a waiting list for future courses or have ques-

tions please email your name, school and contact number to Inge.Taylor@bracknell-

forest.gov.uk 

Helping children to overcome anxious thoughts and worries 

2 x 1-hour sessions looking at 
Look what happens when children become anxious 

Look at the impact that COVID has had on children’s mental 
health 

Look at some techniques for helping children deal with their 
fears and worries 

 

    

Anxiety 
Course P 

Monday 21st and 28th June 2021 7 – 8 pm 15 spaces 

Managing Behaviour in a Positive Way 

2 x 1-hour sessions looking at 
Gain an insight into your own parenting style 

Learn or revisit positive ways of managing behaviour 
Build on a positive relationship with your child 

The COVID impact on behaviour 
 

    

MB8 Thursday 10th and 17th June 2021 7 – 8 pm 1 space 

MB 9 Wednesday 16th and 23rd June 2021 9.30 – 10.30 14 spaces 

Supporting Children to get a Healthy Night’s Sleep 

1-hour session looking at 
How much sleep children and adults really need? 

Tips on how to get a good night’s sleep. 
Help children develop good sleeping habits  

    

Sleep 4 Monday 14th June 2021 7 – 8 pm 14 spaces 

Supporting Children to have a positive transition to senior school 
1-hour session for year 6 parents looking at 

The best ways to support your child’s transition 

How to ensure that your child is transition ready 

Identify ways to overcome worries and concerns 

 
Transition 1 Thursday 24th June 2021 7 – 8 pm 16 spaces 

Transition 2 Monday 28th June 2021 9.30 – 10.30 am 16 spaces 

mailto:Inge.Taylor@bracknell-forest.gov.uk
mailto:Inge.Taylor@bracknell-forest.gov.uk


 

 



 

 

Pages for Children 
Create a National Book Token Design competition! | National Book TokensThroughout 
May and June, we encouraged children to create a fabulous National Book Token de-
sign to be in with the chance of returning to school with National Book Tokens for all! 
Whether it was their school crest doodled in ink, a pencil drawing of the entire class, 
or something completely different, we wanted to see it all! We chose one child's design 
to put on a National Book Tokens gift ...www.nationalbooktokens.com 

Six weekly winners throughout May and June will get their artwork made in-
to up to 35 gift cards, each loaded with £10 to spend on brilliant books – 
that's one for you, and one for everyone else in your class! The closing date 
for entries is Sunday 13th June 2021.  

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/create-a-national-book-
token-for-your-class?
utm_source=nbt&utm_medium=email&utm_content=create&utm
_campaign=20210506_schools 

 
 

We have received the offspring of  this gi-

ant pumpkin! We hope the school can beat 

the record of  60.25Kg 

this one weighed… 

Thank you everyone 

who donates us 

plants! Please make 

sure they are named 

though... 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/create-a-national-book-token-for-your-class?utm_source=nbt&utm_medium=email&utm_content=create&utm_campaign=20210506_schools
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/create-a-national-book-token-for-your-class?utm_source=nbt&utm_medium=email&utm_content=create&utm_campaign=20210506_schools
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/create-a-national-book-token-for-your-class?utm_source=nbt&utm_medium=email&utm_content=create&utm_campaign=20210506_schools
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/create-a-national-book-token-for-your-class?utm_source=nbt&utm_medium=email&utm_content=create&utm_campaign=20210506_schools
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/create-a-national-book-token-for-your-class?utm_source=nbt&utm_medium=email&utm_content=create&utm_campaign=20210506_schools
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/create-a-national-book-token-for-your-class?utm_source=nbt&utm_medium=email&utm_content=create&utm_campaign=20210506_schools


 

 

Where we train – Kick Start Shotokan Ka-
rate (kickstartkarate.com)  

Some of  our JP  students who go to Kickstart Ka-
rate at the school were graded and one was 
awarded their yellow belt at the weekend. This 
has been their first chance in 18 months. We are 
so proud of  you! 
 
Jessica S  - Yr3 Greenjays - Awarded Yellow Belt 
Zoe P   - Yr 3 Greenjays - Graded  
Harrison K   - Yr 3 Parakeets - Graded  
Nathaniel B - Yr 4 Macaws - Graded  
Charlie T  - Yr 6 Sabrewings - Graded  
Josh T   - Yr 2 Yellowhammers - Graded  
Sam E  - Yr 3 Greenjays - Graded 
Jacob SH  - Yr 3 Greenjays - Graded   

https://kickstartkarate.com/where-we-train/
https://kickstartkarate.com/where-we-train/


 

 

This Sunday we shall be celebrating Pentecost when the disciples were 
given the gift of  the Holy Spirit.  When I was growing up in Manchester it 
was Whit Sunday and I went on the Whit walk. Whit week was also a holi-
day from school and my extended family would all go to a cottage in 
North Wales. 

The reading will again be from the Lion StoryTeller Bible (attached) if  
you would like to volunteer to do this. 

This will again be  a cafe style service.  Tables will be socially distanced 
and each one can have a family or bubble seated. All adults must wear 
masks.  We shall be serving refreshments from 11:00 a.m. but everyone 
must be seated by 11:30 for the start of  the service.  Anyone arriving af-
ter this time will not be able to gain access.  Please fill up the ta-
bles from the front, use the hand sanitiser by the font and login to the 
venue using the Covid App and  QR code. 

Communion will be in one kind,  the host (bread), with no communal 
cup.  Singing is still not allowed but songs will be shown on the screen. 

We need help with the readings, prayers, welcoming, tech, setting up 
and clearing away. If  you would like to help set up we shall be there from 
10:30.  If  you want services to continue we must have more volunteers 
to help.  please talk to either Reverend Carol, Lynn or myself  if  you 
would like any more details. 

Surveys should be returned by May 31st either by email or printed and 
handed in at the service, I attach it again. 

See you on Sunday 

Nick 

St Francis & St 
Clare Church of 
England | Jennett's 
Park  

https://sites.google.com/a/jennettsparkchurch.org.uk/jennetts-park-church/home
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/


 

 

Class Attendance % 

    

Robins 93.4% 

Woodpeckers 98.8% 

Whinchats 95.3% 

Stonechats 97.0% 

Canaries 94.1% 

Yellowhammers 96.8% 

Greenjays 96.3% 

Parakeets 93.7% 

Kingfisher 96.9% 

Macaws 91.3% 

Mockingbird 99.0% 

Peacock 95.5% 

Sabrewing 87% 

Sunbirds 99.3% 

  

Attendance 

Attendance should be 96% or above. Please note, the school will not authorise 

leave unless under exceptional circumstances if  a child is over 5 years and 

therefore of  statutory school age. Attendance policy here  

Absences  

All absences should be reported by telephone or email before 9.30am.  

Thank you.  

 



 

 

Outstanding Owl and Rainbow 

Promise Learners  
 Each week children are chosen for showing Owl learning         

behaviours or following our Rainbow Promise.  

 
Our Rainbow Promise underpins everything we do at school. Just as the Rain-
bow was a sign of  God’s promise to     Noah that from that moment God would 
enable Noah and the people of  the earth to flourish and experience life in all its 
fullness. So as a school community we promise to do our best to enable all the 
pupils and adults of  our school to flourish academically and professionally so 
that they might reach their potential. 
 
The Rainbow is also a symbol of  the diversity of  our school 
community, but as a church school we recognise that we are all 
created and valued by God, and so as a school community we commit to care for 
and value each other. 
 
The dove symbolises our need to persevere in some aspects of  life 
as it is not  always the first time we find success. It was not the 
first time that Noah had tried to find dry land and so we much 
seek strength within ourselves and from God to achieve. 
 

  These are our Values we try to live each day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Owl Learning Behaviours:  

C - Collaboration 

O - Optimism 

 P - Perseverance 

 P - Pride 

 I - Inspiration 

 C - Challenge 

 MD - Managing Distractions 

Love 

 Honesty  

Respect  

Peace  

Forgiveness  

Patience  

Support   

☺ Kindness & Joy   



 

 

 

Robins Jack 

Woodpeckers Harry 

Stonechats Levi 

Whinchats Emily 

Canaries Rupert 

Yellowhammers Jenson 

Greenjays Abigail 

Parakeets Hollie 

Kingfishers Jason 

Macaws Adam 

Mockingbirds Mate 

Peacocks Max 

Sabrewings Scarlett 

Sunbirds Peter 

Robins Isla 

Woodpeckers Noah 

Stonechats Charlie S 

Whinchats Suhani 

Canaries Julia 

Yellowhammers Asa 

Greenjays Isla and Eliza-Mae 

Parakeets Amaiyah 

Kingfishers Ella 

Macaws Marmar 

Mockingbirds Imogen 

Peacocks Soraya 

Sabrewings Brandon 

Sunbirds Zachary 

Our Rainbow Moments 

this week are . . . 

Our Owl Learners this 

week are . . . 



 

 

Dates for your Diary– New = Blue 

 

 

Monday 24th May 2021 Art Week– Take One Picture 

Tuesday 25th May  Y4 Roman Day  

Monday 31st May to Friday 4th June 

2021 

HALF TERM 

Monday 7th June 2021 Children return to school 

Tuesday 8th June 2021 Y3 rescheduled  Dinosaur Workshop 

Wednesday 9th June 2021 Puzzle Day  

Thursday  10th June 2021 Puzzle Day  

Thursday 17th June 2021 Ready for Life Day - Year 6 

Friday 18th June 2021 M & M production—Treasure Island CHILDREN COME IN DRESSED AS PIRATES  

Y6 20p Fayre 

Monday 21st June 2021 International Week 

Felt Making workshop MTW 

Lucky Moyo Music for change coming to school all week  

Tuesday 22nd June 2021 Scholastic Book fair delivered 

Windrush DAY  

Friday 25th June  Celebrations at end of International Week  

CHILDREN COME IN DRESSED IN COLOURS TO SHOW NATIONAL HERIT-

AGE EG GERMANY RED/ GOLD / BLACK , CANADIAN RED AND WHITE  

Y6 Sleepover 

Wednesday 30th July  Bracknell Transition days for secondary 

Thursday 1st July  Bracknell Transition days for secondary 

Friday 2nd July 2021 PTA Fair 

Reports go Home 

Tuesday 6th July 2021 Sports Day  

Thursday 8th July 2021 Sports Day Reserve Day  

Tuesday 13th July 2021 Yr 6 Summer Performance  

Darcy Taylor makes large scale art project in school  

Thursday 15th July 2021 Yr 6 Summer Performance -  

Friday 16th July 2021 Yr 6 Leavers Service - 9.30 am Virtual  

Monday 19th July 2021 Grand Day In - Whole School Picnic  10th Anniversary  

Tuesday 20th July 2021 TERM ENDS - 1.30pm 



 

 

Term Dates 2021 2022 

Autumn Term 2021  

Professional Train- Wednesday 1st September 2021Day 1 

Start of Term Thursday 2nd September 2021  Children return 

Half Term Monday 25th October – Friday 29th  October 2021 

End of Term Friday 17th December 2021 end 1:30 

Spring Term 2022 

Professional Train- Tuesday 4th January 2022 Day 2 

Start of Term Wednesday 5th  January 2022 

Half Term Monday 14th February – Friday 18th February 2022 

End of Term Friday 1st April 2022 end 1:30 

Summer Term 2022 

Professional Train- Tuesday  19th April 2022  Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday 20th  April 2022 

Half Term Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June 2022 

End of Term Wednesday 20th July end 1:30 

The late May bank holiday will be moved to Thurs-
day 2 June 2022 and an additional Jubilee bank holi-
day will be on Friday 3 June 2022.  



 

 

Term Dates 2022-23  

Autumn Term 2022   

Professional Training 
Days 

Thursday  1st September 2022 Day 1 

Friday 2nd September 2022 Day 2 

Start of Term Monday 5th  September 2022 

Children return 

Half Term Monday 24th October - Friday 28th  October 2022 

End of Term Friday 16th December 2022 1:30 pm 

Spring Term 2023 

Professional Training 
Day 

Tuesday  3rd January 2023 

Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday  4th January 2023 

Half Term Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February 2023 

End of Term Friday 31st March 2023 1:30 pm 

(Good Friday 7th April 2023; Easter Monday 10th April 2023) 

Summer Term 2023 

Start of Term Monday 17th April 2023 

Children return 

Half Term May Bank Holidays 1st and 29th May 2023 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June 2023 

End of Term Wednesday 19th   July 1:30 pm  2023 

Professional Training 
Day 

Day 4 & 5 (taken as TOIL) 

Thursday 20th July 2023 

Friday 21st  July 2023 

  



 

 

Items we love  

receiving at JPCE  

Deliver to the drop off  table at 

front of  school 

Item 

Plastic Bottle ends for yearly Remembrance  

display 

Puppets/ Dressing up clothes 

Lego 

Storage boxes/ trolleys  

Labelled plants, bulbs and seedlings for around school 

Prams 

Clean Toys 

Bottle tops– We love making art with them ! 


